Regular Monthly Meeting
October 14, 1999

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on
Thursday, October 14, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with
Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting, held on September 9, 1999.
The Police Report was read.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund bills.
Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.
Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the tax refunds.
Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Samuel Sibeto
Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning
Commission,

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Renier Devido
Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning

Commission.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt resolution #4 —99,
Authorizing the filing of an application for HOMES program with DCED.

Halloween Trick or Treat will be held on Friday, October 29" from 6 — 7:30
Leaf Collection will begin October 25ﬂi and continue each Monday until December 6™
Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, pot-holes need to be fixed on Old Pgh Road, and the berms on the
bends on Pa Ave.

Mr. Sam Garver, questioned the procedures during the public hearing on tax assessment.
Mr. Steve Fornataro, 3104 New Butler Road, asked if he could be placed on the towing list.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.




